
You Can Help Make  
 a Difference for Our  
African Nova Scotian Learners
Here is your chance to get involved and have an  
impact on the lives of African Nova Scotian students. 
The province is looking for individuals to join the Council on  
African Canadian Education (CACE). It is a provincial advisory  
council  that provides advice and guidance to the Minister of  
Education and Early Childhood Development on educational  
programs, services and funding for African Nova Scotian learners. 
Send your resume and cover letter to: 
The Executive Council Office
One Government Place
5th Floor, 1700 Granville Street
P.O. Box 2125
Halifax, NS B3J 3B7 
Email: execounc@novascotia.ca novascotia.ca/education/cace


